

#### 2021 - Issue 15

President – Therese Pierce VIC Secretary – Mariellen Coles VIC Treasurer – Geoff Read (Acting) NSW PR Marketing – Geoff Read NSW

Website: **deafgolfaustralia.com.au** www.deafgolfaustralia.com.au

# 1971 – 2021: A Celebration of 50 Years of Deaf Golf Championships

### **New History Book Project Launch**

It will be 50 years when the 26<sup>th</sup> Deaf Golf Championships will be hosted at the Vines Resort this October. We thought what a great opportunity it would be to publish an updated and expanded edition of the 25th Year Anniversary History Book to commemorate our 50 years! It is going to take a mammoth effort to compile a new edition so we are asking all members of DGA, past & present to contribute if possible. It might be ambitious to aim for a publish date before the 23<sup>rd</sup> October but nonetheless it is a target worth aiming for. We hope to coordinate this project with the State Reps. Watch this space for the next steps and for information on how anyone may help. Email: info@deafgolfaustralia.com.au







### **Register Your Entry ONLINE!**

We have made it a thousand times easier for everyone to register their entry into this year's Championships!

Just go to our website and click "Quick Online Registration" as circled in the screenshot image of our homepage above.

No more messy paperwork, printing troubles and postage stamps! It even works on your mobile phone and it only takes a minute to register.

Check out our latest video updates (in AUSLAN and captioned) while you are on the website. We do not need payment when you register and only need \$30 deposit payment by the 30<sup>th</sup> June. More info on the 3-Step Process in the most recent video update.

Please register TODAY :- deafgolfaustralia.com.au

## World Deaf Golf Championships - Hawaii - 15-22 Oct 2022

The World Deaf Golf Federation are delighted to confirm the 2022 World Deaf Golf Championships (WDGC 2022) will be hosted by the United States Deaf Golf Association next year.

This year's Australian Deaf Golf Championships in Perth (October) will be the selection event for Hawaii next year. It will be exactly one year between the Nationals and the World Championships.

For more information on WDGC 2022 please visit the website @ worlddeafgolf.com/world-deaf-golf-championship-2022

